
A thuismitheoirí 

Just a note to say that worksheet An Luan 1a, and An Mháirt 2a deal with 

addition with carrying over or regrouping. This is what we call Malartú 

(exchange) in school. Your child has not been taught this concept in Rang 3.  I 

know that some children were ready to move on to Malartú just as the school closed in 

March. In absence of the classroom, where we would have spent lots of time on practical 

carrying over and regrouping, I have attached a YouTube video at the bottom of the weekly 

work explaining this concept in a manner very close to that used in school.  

I also found the following link very useful but was unable to upload it to school website  

https://www.khanacademy.org/math/arithmetic/arith-review-add-subtract/arith-review-add-

within-100a/v/addition-with-regrouping 

If your child finds it difficult to grasp this, please just use worksheet b or c 

on the appropriate days. These worksheets should be manageable for all, 

and this new concept will most definitely be taught or recapped upon when 

children return to school.  

This week you will find two days of English Comprehension, this is because I wish to spend 

time discussing nouns. The children have had experience with nouns, now is time they 

become familiar with the terminology, particularly in English as we only had 3 short months 

of formal teaching. All answers have been provided at the bottom of this week’s work.  

 

If you feel you need to contact me about 

any aspect of this weeks work email me on 

omullen657@c2kschools.net 

      Le meas,  

Bean Uí Mhaoláín 
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